OUR NEW HOME

we have a new address:

Elysé & Josh Summerfield-Smith
15 Tangier Lane
Bishops Waltham

Southampton
SOg2 1PP

PLEASE COME AND VISIT SOON



We will be at our new address from:

1st July 2023.

Please enjoy the enclosed photograph

from our wedding.

The link to the full gallery will be sent

via email soon.

With love,

Josh & Elysé

XXX
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